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the

Southern California
Agriculture Town Hall Meeting

April 17th, 2013

Featured Speaker
Agricultural Activist, international speaker and national radio broadcaster

Trent Loos
Speaking on
“How one person can make a world of difference”
Trent Loos is a 6th generation rancher and agriculturist. He can be heard across
America on Rural Route Radio and has over 4 million listeners. Trent will be bringing

us an inspirational and powerful message of how just one person
CAN make a difference.

Trent was awarded the *The Voice of America® by West Quest for his ground-breaking work in advocating for
agriculture and looks forward to visiting Southem California
Please join our Southern California FFA and 4H members
April 17th, 2013
At 6:00PM
Nellie Weaver Hall
3737 Crestview Dr. Norco, CA 92860

For more information please call
Melanie Biedebach...(714) 501-7879
or Sunday Barreto (951) 906-1789
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777 E. Rialto Ave.


San Bernardino, CA 92415
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April 6, 2013  San Bernardino County Field Day





April 27, 2013 Film Production Training





May 18, 2013 South Section Field Day





May 25, 2013 California State Field Day





May 25- June 2, 2013 San Bernardino County Fair





June 23-29, 2013 Summer Camp





July 25-28. 2013 State Leadership Conference
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COOPERATIVE EXTENTION/4-H OFFICE


777 E. Rialto Ave. • San Bernardino, Ca 92415


(909)387-2179 • Fax: (909)387-3306 


E-mail: caeggleston@ucdavis.edu


County Website: http://cesanbernardino.ucdavis.edu/








News Letter and County Council Contest





Who reads the newsletters? Did you know this is a great way to get word out about your project or event? How about looking at the newsletter for upcoming events?





Hidden in this newsletter is the “Clover” the first person who finds this word and shares where the word appeared with the county council president before the start of the next county council meeting will win a $20 gift card to Michael’s Crafts.





� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/imgres?um=1&hl=en&sa=N&biw=1093&bih=521&tbm=isch&tbnid=z6nSX3zdrCrMAM:&imgrefurl=http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Baker's_Drive-Thru&docid=id1nHTOzUEeMNM&imgurl=http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/en/9/91/Baker_logo.png&w=320&h=200&ei=4C80UaHYJ4jDiwLZ3YHYDA&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:0,s:0,i:83&iact=rc&dur=4824&sig=100394164417910971463&page=1&tbnh=160&tbnw=256&start=0&ndsp=9&tx=164&ty=72" ���





In an effort to allow more people a chance to win editors of the newsletter request that you speak to the council president prior to the beginning of the meeting, and that each member or leader can only win once per 4-H calendar year.





The winners for the 2012-2013 calendar year have been:





September- Debbie Hilak of Monte Vista Diamonds





November- Nikki Wilson of High Desert Challengers





January- Hallie Aller of the Monte Vista Diamonds 





March- No winner since no one claimed the prize














May County Council Meeting





The next county council meeting is scheduled for May 14, 2013 at 7:00 pm. Plan to attend the meeting and hear all that is happening within our county and state 4-H program. 





San Bernardino County Field Day


When: April 6, 2013 registration and check-in 8:30 to 9:00 am


Where: Community Baptist Church - 9090 19th Street Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91701 


Entries: Will be accepted at the check-in for a $5.00 fee, providing there is judging space available.


The California Focus group will be hosting a Food Booth to raise money to support their trip.  Be sure and stop by and enjoy a delicious breakfast, lunch, or snack.


South Section Field Day


When:  May 18, 2013 8 a.m. 


Where:  Mt San Antonio College


Calling all 4-H members and leaders!.............This is the year San Bernardino county is coordinating South Section Field Day.  Everyone’s help is needed with such duties as: Room monitor, check in, tally room, Runners, and general set up. 


Please help make this a successful event and show how awesome San Bernardino County is by helping out.  Contact Deb Hilak or Cheryl Eggleston at the county office and let them know how you can help!  





Film Production Training


The California 4-H Technology Leadership Team will be holding a 4-H Film Production Training in San Bernardino County on April 27, 2013, from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm at the Vineyard Room, Best Western Inn & Suites, 3400 Shelby St., Ontario, CA . The training will take place concurrently with the California State 4-H Council meeting. 


4-H youth ages 13-19, adult volunteers, and staff are invited to attend this free training. Participates will learn the planning process, video equipment, video capturing, and video editing. The training is free to attend, and lunch will be provided. Pre-registration is required.


Please share this with your county and club programs. Anyone who participates in this training will have the opportunity to check out video equipment from the State 4-H Office to create their very own 4-H film/video. 4-H films are a great way to spread awareness of 4-H events, conferences, camps, projects, county programs, and much more! This will be the only film production training offered for the South Section this year! 


For more information about the Film Production Training and to register, please visit this website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.ca4h.org/Projects/SET/Tech/CTLT/Film/" \t "_blank" �http://www.ca4h.org/Projects/SET/Tech/CTLT/Film/�


If you have any questions, feel free to send them my way!


John Trammell


San Bernardino County 4-H Volunteer


Team Logistics Leader�CA 4-H Technology Leadership Team��Secretary 


CA South Section 4-H Council








Los Angeles and San Bernardino County 


Summer Camp





When: June 23-29, 2013


Registration Forms:  Available March 17, 2013 at � HYPERLINK "http://www.4hsummercamp.com/" \t "_blank" �http://www.4hsummercamp.com/�.


Contact Information: Dawn Fuller at� HYPERLINK "tel:%28626%29%20586-1980" \t "_blank" �(626) 586-1980� or by email at� HYPERLINK "mailto:dafuller@ucanr.edu" \t "_blank" �dafuller@ucanr.edu�.





This year’s summer camp is shaping up to be a fun and exciting event for everyone.  If you plan to ttend go to the summer camp website featured above and print off the application, medical release and return to Dawn Fuller with $75 deposit check made out to “LA County 4-H Summer Camp”. 





State Ambassador Applications





Ever wonder what it takes to become a state Ambassador?  Want to get involved in the 4-H program on a state level? Applications are now being accepted for State Ambassador.





Click on the following link to get more information and download application documents:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ca4h.org/Projects/Leadership/SA/" \t "_blank" �http://www.ca4h.org/Projects/Leadership/SA/�
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